
 

   

 

 
 
11 May 2024 
 
Dylan Bradshaw 
fyi-request-27190-7db8fef9@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 
  
Dear Dylan,  
 
OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT REQUEST 
 
I am writing in response to your Official Information Act request, which was received by Lotto NZ on 
10 June 2024 requesting ticket sales revenue for Powerball for each of the last 20 draws. 
 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Please find the following information in response to your request.  

Please note: The data below shows the total revenue per draw from the sale of Lotto Powerball 

tickets entered into that draw.  

 

Draw # Draw Date Powerball Sales 

2365 3 April 2024 $ 6,955,497 

2366 6 April 2024 $ 9,021,961 

2367 10 April 2024 $ 8,606,406 

2368 13 April 2024 $ 11,543,482 

2369 17 April 2024 $ 3,303,629 

2370 20 April 2024 $ 4,694,114 

2371 24 April 2024 $ 3,877,461 

2372 27 April 2024 $ 5,385,470 

2373 1 May 2024 $ 4,998,698 

2374 4 May 2024 $ 6,569,266 

2375 8 May 2024 $ 5,737,350 

2376 11 May 2024 $ 8,430,859 

2377 15 May 2024 $6,919,226 

2378 18 May 2024 $ 8,609,458 

2379 22 May 2024 $ 7,676,468 

2380 25 May 2024 $ 10,776,146 

2381 29 May 2024 $ 9,972,541 

2382 1 June 2024 $ 13,424,890 

2383 5 June 2024 $ 16,344,668 

2384 8 June 2024 $ 26,456,746 

   

  $179,304,336 
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I trust this provides you with the information that you need, please get in touch if you have any 
further questions. 

Yours sincerely, 

Desre Hilson 

Communications Advisor - Corporate 

Lotto New Zealand 

 


